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Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject:

HI_

Tuesday, 3 December 2019 4:21 PM

Leanne Kernot; Mary Hewett 
RAB Heretaunga St/Williams Street

Thank you for your enquiry to Hutt City Council regarding why the roundabout a Wiliiams/Heretaunga 8t is being 
resurfaced

The roundabout currently has multiple pavement failures and the surfacing is aged and oxidised.

As well as carrying out repairs the existing surface needs replacing to prevent further ongoing maintenance repairs and to 
provide a new surface that should be good for another 12 years or so

We hope this answers your questions and please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any further queries

Kind Regards
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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject:

Contact 

Tuesday, 3 December 2019 1 :47 PM 
Corporate Records 
FW: Can someone tell me why please. [#4A95CO]

-----Original Message----- 
From: 
Sent: Tuesday, December 3,201912:31 PM 
To: "Hutt City Council" <CONTACT@HUTTCITY.GOVT.NZ> 
Subject: Can someone tell me why please.

Good afternoon, with reference the milling and asphalt paving being carried out William StreetlHeretaunga 
Road roundabout, can someone please explain to me why this was deemed necessary. As a resident who uses 

this roundabout probably twice a day I could find absolutely no reason to work further on this - would be very 
interested to know why and even to know the budget allocated to carry this out. My thanks.

Regards

FOR ALL THINGS PAVING
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DISCLAIMER: The content of this email (including any attachments) may be privileged and confidential.
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